

June 10, 2021

**Habitat for Humanity** 

Dear Ms. White:

As the Community Development Director for the City of Rochelle, I'm writing to express my support of quality housing located in the City of Rochelle. Our Strategic Plan Goals encourage diversified housing developments with friendly walkways for our residents. We are committed to maintaining and encouraging a quality housing inventory with a wide range of housing types.

The development of single-family homes is in high demand within the City of Rochelle. We are currently participating in multi-county housing study to determine just how the great the need is.

Habitat for Humanity has built two single family homes in our community. Both homes have been superior in quality. Many local businesses have donated materials and time to help these projects come to fruition. We are blessed to have Habitat for Humanity a part of our community. We look forward to many more projects to coordinate on together.

We strive to increase our stock of quality housing for our residents. Should you have any questions, or if I can be of any further assistance, you can reach me at (815) 561-2073. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Michelle Pease, PCED

Community Development Director

City of Rochelle